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1.  Propose book sale during month of September in Reading Room. 

 
2. Class follow--up help:  Pam and I attended in person the class on June 21 on Records of 

the American Revolution.  We were both able to spend some time after the class with 
attendees, answering some of their questions.  Pam was able to help 2 or 3 people who 
had DAR specific questions.  I helped one member who is beginning to focus her 
research on a New Hampshire ancestor, and another with a more general question 
about using the patron computers.  Before the class I added the 2 books on the 
instructor’s handout which we own to the display of books about the American 
Revolution in the front of room (placed there for the Member Meeting the previous 
week.)  Several members asked the instructor about the items on her handout, looked 
at the two books she listed and at the other books on display, and at least one book was 
checked out. 
 

3. Pat Jenkins resigned as our Education Director.  I appointed Jeanne Hoadley as the new 
Education Director. 

 

 

 


